

Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

David Pava <david@pava.com>

Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 10:47 AM

To: "To:" <bosone@edcgov.us>, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Please do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

David Pava David@Pava.com 4801 Jubilee Trail Shingle Springs, CA 95682



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Cyndi Romano < CyndiRomano@sbcglobal.net> Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 9:37 AM To: bosfive@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, The BOSFOUR

Sosfour@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE

bosthree@edcgov.us>, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic view sheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you very much!

Sincerely,
Cyndi Romano
PO Box 1373
Shingle Springs, CA 95682
(530) 672-8555

13-0086 Public Comment Rcvd 7/18/15 to 7/21/15



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Melody Lane <melody.lane@reagan.com> Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 12:26 AM To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

Melody Lane

Founder, Compass2Truth

Conservatives Serving God in Truth & Liberty

"It does not take a majority to prevail... but rather an irate, tireless minority, keen on setting brushfires of freedom in the minds of men." ~ Samuel Adams ~



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Liane Bowen <Liane.Bowen@c21selectgroup.com>

Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 5:40 PM

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,

"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>,

"bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>,

"anne.novotny@edcgov.us" <anne.novotny@edcgov.us>

NO! NO! NO!

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

Liane Bowen
Big Canyon Rd., Shingle Springs, CA 95682



Comment on sign ordinance update, file #13-0086

1 message

Melanie Kramer < melaniekramer2@aol.com>

Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 4:36 PM

To: "<bosone@edcgov.us>" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "<bostwo@edcgov.us>" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "<bostwo@edcgov.us>" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "<bosfour@edcgov.us>" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "<edc.cob@edcgov.us>" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, "<anne.novotny@edcgov.us>" <anne.novotny@edcgov.us>" <anne.novot

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,
Melanie Kramer
Shingle springs



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Ellen Katz <ek4575@att.net>

Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 2:39 PM

To: El Dorado County BOS <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Ron Mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Michael Ranalli <bostour@edcgov.us>, Sue Novasel <bostive@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I cannot believe you are actually considering 60 foot high signs in this county!! Aren't the huge billboards you approved enough for you? The Arden Fair area is COMMERCIAL!! we are COUNTRY!! or at least trying to stay that way.

What do you think people from other states who drive through the beautiful foothills going to think of the our local government condoning signs like that? Why are you trying to destroy El Dorado County's natural beauty? That is what brings people here to live and to visit AND SPEND **MONEY** at the small towns and in the wineries and Apple Hill.

Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic view sheds and do not approve 60 foot tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you.



Digital Signs

1 message

Dave Hammond <dmhmmnd@icloud.com>

Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 2:36 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. No Digital signs. Why would we want to look like Las Vegas? What could you possibly be thinking?

David Hammond 3888 Many Oaks RD Shingle Springs, CA 95682



3888 Many Oaks Lane Shingle Springs CA 95682



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update File #13-0086

1 message

Sierra Johnson <Ajohnsonracecar@yahoo.com> To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 12:54 PM

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

Concerned resident, Sierra Johnson 5621 Connie Lane Shingle Springs, CA 95683

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

John Hennessy < johnhennessy 101@gmail.com> Sat, Jul 18, 2015 at 12:41 PM To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

John Hennessy



Sign Ordinance Update

1 message

Trapani, **Jim@Parks** < Jim.Trapani@parks.ca.gov> To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" < edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mon, Jul 20, 2015 at 7:24 AM

Subject: Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

Jim Trapani

Shingle Springs



No Digital Signs

1 message

Dana B. <ddbpaso@yahoo.com>

Mon, Jul 20, 2015 at 6:53 AM

Reply-To: "Dana B." <ddbpaso@yahoo.com>

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,

"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>,

"bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>,

I respectfully request that you do not allow digital signage in El Dorado county. Having driven by those in Sacramento numerous times, they are an eyesore and a traffic hazard.

The biggest asset our county has is its rural nature. This draws tourists and residents for a multitude of reasons. Digital signs demolish this culture. Digital signs turn El Dorado County into just another place to drive through on the way to Tahoe.

Thank you for your consideration and service to our community.

Dana Baldwin, Shingle Springs

[&]quot;anne.novotny@edcgov.us" <anne.novotny@edcgov.us>



Signs

Robert Reeves <placerville42552@gmail.com> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 8:35 PM

We don't need digital signs on hwy 50.



Digital signs in El Dorado County

1 message

bshubartt@aol.com <bshubartt@aol.com>

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 8:04 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to our county. We are talking about a 60 ft. tall signs along highway 50. They already have these signs down at the Folsom car selling businesses. I can't believe anyone could consider that would be an upgrade for the county.

"County staff" seems to agree with all proposals that put money into the coffers. What other reason would they POSSIBLY have for approving the proposal. These signs are obnoxious, a distraction, and give off a terrible glare to drivers on the highway. Did the benefactors of these signs offer financial incentives for staff support?

Please vote against this proposal! If you do decide to vote for this proposal, please be prepared to give specific reason why you did so!

Thank you,

Bill Hubartt, 2010 Beaux Chenes Ct. Shingle Springs, CA 95682



Please set reasonable, common sense guidelines for digital signage

1 message

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 5:28 PM

Hello Supervisor,

I received an email about the BoS upcoming decision on digital signs. The examples cited in the email certainly don't fit El Dorado County's rural, country setting. I don't know if it is realistic to oppose all digital signage but it does seem that it is prudent to put some guidelines on sizes, locations and hours. I thank you for bringing common sense to the discussion and "decorating" our highways and businesses in a more tasteful style.

Thank you,

Lynnee Boyes

District II Resident



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Bill Statti <bstatti@gmail.com>

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 1:52 PM

To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you, Bill Statti Shingle Springs



Sign Ordinance Update; File #13-0086

1 message

Jeannette Maynard <jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com>

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 1:37 PM

Reply-To: Jeannette Maynard <jeannette.maynard@yahoo.com>

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" red". "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" red". "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us" red". "bosfour@edcgov.us" red". "anne.novotny@edcgov.us" red". "anne.novotny@edcg

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please do NOT allow urban signage -- such as those ugly and distracting digital signs -- in beautiful El Dorado County. We do NOT want to look like Sacramento County (or Southern California!!!).

I would hope you would also vote NO on the 60 foot signs along our scenic Highway 50.

County staff should listen to us taxpayers that live in El Dorado County. We want our scenic corridor to remain just that -- scenic (and NOT cluttered with advertising and flashing images).

I want clarification on this so called Sign Ordinance Update. What they are proposing is extremely confusing. Where is the clarity? Where is the transparency?

Respectfully,

Jeannette Maynard (Shingle Springs, 530.417.5944)



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Moya Sanders <dogsintahoe@gmail.com>

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 1:19 PM

To: bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic view-sheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

Moya Sanders South Lake Tahoe,ca 96150



Subject: Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-

1 message

Mary Schulze <mary@maryschulze.com> Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 11:02 AM To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, edc.cob@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you,

Mary & Peter Schulze

Mary Schulze, Realtor - GRI, SRES

"The Green Realtor"

Serving Contra Costa and El Dorado Counties

BRE# 01346496

Intero Real Estate Services

4364 Town Center Blvd., Ste. 120

El Dorado Hills, CA 95762

Cell: 530.350.7282

Fax: 530.350.7439

13-0086 Public Comment Rcvd 7/18/15 to 7/21/15



Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

1 message

Susan Statti <susanstatti@gmail.com>

Sun, Jul 19, 2015 at 8:54 AM

To: The BOSONE

bosone@edcgov.us>, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, anne.novotny@edcgov.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit. Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Thank you, Susan Statti Shingle Springs